
 

June 5, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO NEGOTIATE 
 

Pursuant to Town of Lake Park, notice is provided as follows: 

 

 

Request for Proposals (RFQ 108_2025)  

Professional Design Services and Public Engagement for a Master Plan for 

Bert Bostrom Park 

 

To All Interested Parties,  

 

Thank you for submitting your response to RFQ 108-2025, Professional Design 

Services and Public Engagement for a Master Plan for Bert Bostrom Park for the 

Lake Park Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA). The CRA received a total 

of seven (7) responses, with all submittals being fully responsive and responsible 

bids.  

 

A selection committee met on May 7, 2025 and the following rankings were given 

to the seven (7) respondents: 

 

1. Wannemacher Jenson Architects 

2. WGI, Inc 

3. Chen Moore and Associates 

4. REG Architects 

5. Fawley Bryant Architecture 

6. CPZ Architects 

7. MAP Construction and Design 
 

Accordingly, the selection committee will recommend negotiation with the top 

ranked firm, WJ Architects.  We would like to thank all vendors for their time and 

effort in preparing a response to this solicitation. We appreciate your interest in 

doing business with the Town of Lake Park 

 

This Notice is conditioned upon and subject to the Town of Lake Park’s reservation 

of rights as contained in the RFQ Documents and is subject to approval by the Lake 

Park Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) Board of Commissioners. 

 

 
 Issued by:  Town of Lake Park, Office of the Town Clerk  Date:   

 

 

 Signed By:      

   Laura Weidgans 

   Deputy Town Clerk 


